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Highlights from November include: 
 
November:  
 

 Attending and delivering greetings at the Feast of All Saints/All Souls Eucharistic 
Celebration – Livestream at the Catholic Education Centre  

 

 Along with the Director, Trustees and Senior Staff attending the 45th Annual Cardinal’s 
Dinner held at the Metro Convention Centre  

 

 Welcoming and delivering greetings to our newest Elementary and Secondary educators at the 
New Teacher Induction Program (NTIP) 
 

 Participating in Board Committee Meetings in the role of Ex-Officio, including Governance 
and Policy  
 

 Attending and bringing greetings of thanks and gratitude to the members of the Catholic 
Parent Involvement Committee (CPIC) and the Special Education Advisory Committee 
(SEAC) for their generous volunteering of their time and talents 
 

 Participating in Education Minister Dunlop’s Teams Meeting with Directors and Chairs. 
 


